
 
 
 
 
 

Public Service Announcement 

ᐱᕙᓪᓕᐊᔪᑦ ᑐᓴᒐᒃᓴᙳᖅᑎᑕᐅᔪᑦ ᐱᔭᐅᔪᓐᓇᖃᑦᑕᖅᑐᑦ ᐃᓄᒃᑎᑑᖓᓗᑎᒃ, ᖃᓪᓗᓈᑎᑐᑦ, ᐃᓄᐃᓐᓇᖅᑐᓐ ᐅᐃᕖᑎᑐᓪᓗ ᐅᕙᓂ, www.gov.nu.ca. 
News releases are available in Inuktitut, English, Inuinnaqtun and French on www.gov.nu.ca. 
Tuhaqtaghat ittut Inuktitut, Qablunaatitut, Inuinnaqtun Uiviititullu talvani www.gov.nu.ca. 
Les communiqués de presse sont disponibles en inuktitut, en anglais, en inuinnaqtun et en français au www.gov.nu.ca. 
 
Communications 

Fraudulent calls from the Nunavut Court System 
 

Start Date: July 22, 2019 
End Date: July 22, 2019 
Nunavut-wide 45 sec 

There have been recent reports of phone calls that appear to be from the Department of 
Justice, Nunavut or the Nunavut Court of Justice requesting that the receiver provide 
their social insurance number.  

The Nunavut Court of Justice and the Department of Justice did not place these calls. 

If you have received a suspicious phone call and wish to report it, contact the Canadian 
anti-Fraud Centre which is responsible for dealing with fraudulent phone calls. The 
Centre can be reached by phone at 1(888) 495-8501, or electronically through the Fraud 
Reporting System, https://www.services.rcmp-grc.gc.ca/chooser-
eng.html?ipeReferer=CAFCFRS .  

Additional information on how to protect yourself and others from fraud is available on 
the Canadian Radio-television and Telecommunications Commission’s website: 
https://crtc.gc.ca/eng/phone/telemarketing/fraud.htm  
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